
Campaign Posters/Bios are now
online!

Some of our candidates for the Executive Board Elections have
submitted  campaign  posters!  All  these  posters  will  be  on
display on this website until after the election. New posters
will be added as they are received. 

Please check out the posters on the Campaign Bios page and
note that this page is also accessible as a drop down menu
item under the Officers and Staff menu item at the top of the
page. 
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